

August 28, 2025

We had a great start to the school year, it's wonderful having the kids back to school! Just a friendly reminder that buses will still be running behind schedule but it should improve daily. We greatly appreciate your patience and understanding. Thank you.

# **Morning Drop Off**

<u>VERY IMPORTANT</u>. . . As a reminder, please use our drop off circle in the morning when bringing students to school. We ask that you do not park and walk students across the lot, as it slows down the drop off process and causes unnecessary backups on 64th Street. In addition, please try to pull up to the second set of doors (marked Door #2) to allow more families to drop off.

In the event that your child has something too large for them to carry and needs assistance, you may park and help them. If this is the case, please only use the designated crosswalk location to ensure safety.

Morning drop off is 8:20am. There will be no adult supervision prior to 8:20am.

<u>End of day pick-up</u> will be a learning process for our students. Please be patient as we get these processes running smoothly. A few reminders about pick up at the end of the day:

- <u>PINK SHEETS</u>: Please have your pink sheets placed on your vehicle's dash or have your ID ready. You will receive one copy of the pick-up pink sheets. It can be cut in half. If you need another copy of the pink sheet, please let the office know.
- <u>Please DO NOT exit your car or have students get in on the driver's side.</u> If you have to buckle a student into a car seat, please move forward to the area by the loading dock to do so.
- Please do not park your car and come into the building to pick up your child. Please stay in your car and stay in line.

Please read the <u>Drop Off/Pick Up Procedures</u> for complete details of the pick up procedure.

#### Labor Day No School

Just a reminder, there will be <u>NO SCHOOL</u> on Friday, August 29, 2025 and Monday, September 1, 2025 in observance of the Labor Day holiday. Enjoy this time with your family! School will resume Tuesday, September 2, 2025.

### **Student Medication**

If your child is to take any over the counter medication at school, please print this <u>Medical</u> <u>Consent Form</u> and bring it to the school office.

Any prescription medication must have the Marshall Medication Consent Form filled out by the parent/guardian and Doctor before medication can be administered at school. We will also need a copy of the Doctor's Action Plan for each prescription medication.

Medications of any kind may not be kept in lockers, desks or backpacks. All medication (including over the counter meds and cough drops) must be brought to school by the parent/guardian. As required by state law, no medication can be transported on the school bus.

All medication should be in original packaging or in a prescription bottle with your child's name, medication name and dosage instructions clearly labeled.

# **Hand2Hand**

What is Hand2Hand: <a href="https://h2hkids.org/">https://h2hkids.org/</a>

Here's the link to the H2H Google Form: Hand2Hand Permission Slip

If you would like to be removed from the H2H program, please email <a href="mailto:permissionslip@h2hkids.org">permissionslip@h2hkids.org</a>
H2H will remove your child(ren) from the database. If you have any questions regarding this program, please feel free to contact the school office: <a href="mailto:Attendance@bcpsk12.net">Attendance@bcpsk12.net</a> and we'll send your question to our H2H representative.





# MAPS Parent Group

We have some exciting plans for this year and are looking forward to a fantastic time ahead! Our first event is the Marshall Tailgate, and we need your RSVP by Friday, September 5, 2025.

If you have any questions, please email: <a href="mapsbulldogs@gmail.com">mapsbulldogs@gmail.com</a>

## **VSYT - Youth Crew Sign Ups!**

Join the Crew for *Princess Whatsername*: 3rd-5th Grade Sign-Ups Open Now!

Are you ready to discover the magic of theatre and help bring some magic to the stage? This is your chance to go behind the scenes of *Princess Whatsername* at the Van Singel Youth Theatre! Students in 3rd-5th grade are invited to join our crew and explore the exciting world of stage production: lights, sound, props, costumes, and more. You'll work alongside theatre staff and high school crew members, learning what it takes to bring a fairy tale adventure to life on stage.



Spaces are limited, and sign-ups will close once all spots are filled. Don't miss this unforgettable opportunity to learn, create, and be part of the action. Sign up today! Link here: <a href="mailto:vsfac.com/youthcrew">vsfac.com/youthcrew</a>

### School Breakfast/Lunch

If you are in need of a free or reduced cost student lunch, please complete this <a href="Free/Reduced Form">Free/Reduced Form</a> and return it to the school office. For important information about the breakfast and lunch program at Marshall Elementary, please view this letter from <a href="Food Services">Food Services</a>. Please view the lunch menu in our <a href="#Helpful Links">Helpful Links</a> on the school <a href="https://www.website">website</a>.

#### Marshall Calendar

Aug. 29 - No School

Sept. 1 - No School

Sept. 12 - Marshall Football Tailgate Nite

Sept. 15 - School Pics (Sherer, DK/K, 1st)

Sept. 16 - School Pics (2nd-4th)

Sept. 29-Oct. 1 - Hearing/Vision Screening

Oct. 3 - Marshall Fun Run

Oct. 21 - PTC 5-8pm

Oct. 23 - Half Day - Dismissal 12:00pm

Oct. 23 -PTC 1-4pm, 5-8pm

Oct 27 - Picture Retake Day

Oct. 28-29 - Hearing & Vision Rescreening

Oct. 31 - Half Day - Dismissal 12:00pm

Oct. 31 - Halloween classroom parties